
Subject: [Fwd: Misunderstanding]
Date: Wed, 24 Mar 2004 19:37:42 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Misunderstanding
Date: Wed, 24 Mar 2004 18:56:37 -0800

From: John Fair <jfair@shaw.ca>
To: Mayor and Council - DNV <council@dnv.org>

CC: fonvca@fonvca.org

Dear Mayor and council,

It just recently come to our attention that there may be a misunderstanding 
of where we want the bikelanes on Lillooet Rd. This would make a big 
difference in the cost of this project. We do not need bikelanes on 
Selkirk. We are just asking for bike lanes on Lillooet Rd, from Purcell Way 
to the entrance to the cemetery at the corner of Lillooet & Selkirk. This 
should half the estimated cost if Selkirk Road was included in the estimate.

Sincerely,

John Fair

Working free for a cycling friendly community.
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